
 
 
Parent and Carer – Transition Information 
 
Transition Day – Monday 30th June and Tuesday 1st July 
 
All students joining us this coming September are invited to attend Chilmington Green School’s 
Transition Day. As we are currently based on our temporary site, students will attend transition 
day of one of the two dates above. Students in Red, Yellow and Green houses will attend on 
Monday 30th June. Students in Blue, Orange and Purple houses will attend on Tuesday 1st July. 
 
The day will be an opportunity for students to be introduced to secondary school life. Students 
will enjoy a variety of activities throughout the day.  
 
Students should arrive for a 09:00 start and will be dismissed from the student entrance at 14.30. 
Please ensure that travel arrangements have been made so that your child can safely travel to 
and from school on the day.  
 
For the transition days your child should wear their primary school uniform with shoes/trainers 
that will be suitable for outdoor activities. They will need to bring a bag containing drinks, a 
packed lunch, snacks and basic stationery (pen, pencil, ruler and rubber). Their bag should also 
contain any other items that you deem necessary, for example sun lotion, waterproofs, inhalers 
etc.  
 
Parent and Carer Welcome Event – 14:30 – 15:00  
 
Parents and carers will be welcomed into Chilmington Green School immediately following the 
Transition Days. During the event, you will find out more about how to best support your child’s 
transition to secondary school and about the day-to-day running of the school. The option to sign 
up is available in the above ‘Transition Information’ form. 
 
1:1 Music Tuition 
 
We offer students the opportunity to access weekly 1:1 music lessons during the school day from 
external music tutors. These lessons are currently offered for drums, guitar and piano. It may be 
possible to offer additional instruments based on demand. 
 
If you wish for your child to participate in 1:1 music lessons in any of the above instruments, or 
an alternative instrument that we do not currently offer, please email 
info@chilmingtongreenschool.org.uk to express your interest.  
 
There is a cost attached to these lessons which will be confirmed with parents/carers in 
September.  
 
We have several opportunities through which your child can participate in musical performances 
whilst in school. If your child currently learns an instrument outside of school, please do let Ms 
Apps know so that we can offer appropriate opportunities for performance. 

mailto:info@chilmingtongreenschool.org.uk

